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Neighbourhood Area: South  

 
Communities & Neighbourhood    
Manager: Debra Harris 

 
Annual Road show:  Saturday 28th 
June at Jenny Lind Community Games 

         

  Resident feedback 
 

During June, the South neighbourhood team held an annual road show at the Jenny Lind 
Community Games on Saturday 28th June 2014. 
 
The community event, organised by a partnership led by the Trinity Church, was held at 
Jenny Lind Park and well attended by members of the community. There were a variety of 
different activities for children to take part in as well as a number of different stalls. 
 
In the council’s gazebo we held a number of activities: 
 

 

 Pledge Board. We encouraged residents to tell us what they will do to make their 
neighbourhood a better place to live and pin it to our pledge wall. Residents were 
keen to think about what they could do and we had a number of pledges put up on 
the wall. There was a strong feeling amongst residents to reduce litter and a number 
of residents vowed to pick up litter and encourage their friends to do the same. The 
other main commitment from local residents was to be more community-minded with 
pledges to be friendly, get to know neighbours, smile at people and get involved in 
helping with community projects. 
 

 Activity Rug: We provided children with colouring pens and paper so they could 
draw some pictures of their neighbourhood. Some children did colouring instead. 
They all enjoyed taking part and produced some interesting results. 

 
Here is one of them 
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 Love where you live: We had boards showing different ideas for how people can 
make a positive difference where they live – reporting issues (how this influences 
neighbourhood priority setting); being considerate to others  & a good neighbour; 
small good deeds (eg litter picking); use your parks; volunteering etc… 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

We hope you found this report interesting. To see the programme of when and where we will 
be for the next three months visit www.norwich.gov.uk and go the Walkabouts page of the A 
to Z. All residents are welcome to attend and we look forward to seeing you there. 

 
If you would like more information or have any queries, please contact: 
South Neighbourhood team by email: info@norwich.gov.uk  or call 0344 980 3333 
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